
 

 

8th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carer(s) 

Next week is Anti-bullying week from the 15th November-19th November. As 
part of this week, Monday 15th November is Odd Socks Day. We would like all 
children to come to school wearing odd socks on this day to celebrate their 
individuality. This year’s theme for Anti-bullying week is ‘One Kind Word’. Let’s 
focus on the positives and think of kind things to do throughout the week for 
each other, both at home and at school. If you would like to find out more follow 
the Anti-bullying Alliance on https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/ 
 
It is also Children in Need on Friday 19th November. The theme this year 
is ‘Together We Can’. In the academy we will be getting our ‘Strictly 
On’. Children can dress up in Pudsey themed clothing or choose to wear smart 
or strictly style clothing.  During ‘Children in Need Day’ we will be having a dance 
competition where all classes will be performing a class dance. We hope 
everyone will enjoy the day. We are hoping to post videos of the dances on social 
media for parents to vote for their favourite dance.  More information to follow. 
 
We would like to support the fundraising and would be grateful for any 
donations which can be put in the bucket at each entrance on Children in Need 
day. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Mrs Boyes 
Teacher 
 
 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/

